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                   Project Update: Mirabeau Water Garden Phase 1 
June14, 2024 

NOTICE OF HOLIDAY WORK 
 
 
The City of New Orleans construction contractor, M.R. Pittman Group, LLC, will be 
continuing to install the sheet piles to grade and performing excavation near the pump 
intake work this Wednesday (City Holiday) in an effort to remain on schedule. 
 
WHEN:     Wednesday, June19th, 2024, 7 a.m. – 5:30 p.m.  
 
WHERE:   Within the Mirabeau Water Garden grounds 

 
During this time there will be large trucks and heavy equipment hauling materials in the 
area. Public safety is our priority; residents and commuters are reminded to use caution 
when driving, bicycling and walking near the construction site.  

About the Project  
This Holiday work is part of the $15.4 M Mirabeau Water Garden – Phase 1 joint 
infrastructure project with the City of New Orleans’ Department of Public Works and 
Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans.  
 

Once complete, residents will experience an overall improved quality of life as the 

project will improve subsurface drainage capacity between local streets and trunk lines 

and install green infrastructure such as retention/detention basins and bioswales. This 

work is part of the FEMA funded Hazard Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP)’s Leveraged 

Gray / Green Infrastructure projects and is scheduled to be completed in Fall 2025.  

 
QUESTIONS:  Catherine Combs, RoadworkNOLA Community Outreach  

504-658-7623 or roadwork@nola.gov 

 

 

Want to receive important construction updates to your phone?  

Sign up for RoadworkNOLA text alerts by texting ROADWORK to 77295 or go to 

ready.nola.gov/alerts to create a whole profile and select the “roadwork” alert list. 

 

 

 


